
Wastewater and Drinking Water Treatment Financial 
Assistance Program 
Pursuant to Iowa Code Chapter 16.134, by October 1 of each year, the Iowa Finance Authority (IFA) 
shall submit a report to the Governor and the General Assembly itemizing expenditures under the 
Wastewater and Drinking Water Treatment Financial Assistance Program (“Program”) during the 
previous year, if any.

Fiscal Year 2022
In Fiscal Year 2022 (December 2021), grants totaling $6,200,000.00 were awarded to the following 
municipalities:

Grant Recipient  Grant Award Program

Adel $300,000 Wastewater

Auburn $100,000 Drinking Water

Boone $200,000 Wastewater

Britt $500,000 Drinking Water

Carlisle $500,000 Drinking Water

Chariton $500,000 Wastewater

Grandview $500,000 Wastewater

Hartford $500,000 Wastewater

Indianola $500,000 Wastewater

Lake Park $300,000 Wastewater

McGregor $500,000 Drinking Water & Wastewater

Mount Ayr $300,000 Wastewater

Perry $500,000 Wastewater

Treynor $300,000 Wastewater

Wheatland $400,000 Wastewater

Winneshiek Co. - Festina $300,000 Wastewater

TOTAL FY 2022 $6,200,000 



Itemized Expenditures for Fiscal Year 2022 included grant disbursements, as follows:

Grant Recipient Total Grant Award Amount Disbursed Award Balance 
Available

Chariton $500,000.00 $132,259.64 $0.00 

Dakota City $100,000.00 $20,664.90 $0.00 

Early $250,000.00 $176,859.29 $0.00 

Fontanelle $300,000.00 $58,226.50 $0.00 

Indianola $500,000.00 $532,553.55 $0.00 

Janesville $100,000.00 $49,388.75 $0.00 

Lake Park $300,000.00 $339,252.86 $0.00 

Melcher-Dallas $200,000.00 $244,871.25 $0.00 

Mount Ayr $300,000.00 $8,748.12 $293,251.88 

Preston $100,000.00 $3,403.00 $0.00 

Runnells $150,000.00 $27,030.00 $143,970.00 

Russell $200,000.00 $200,000.00 $0.00 

$1,793,257.86 


